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Lisa Cataldi

From: james richardson <funkguitar82@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 7:06 PM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: Parent's bill of rights

I am in support of the parent's bill of rights act H7781 because I believe that parents should be 
involved in their childrens' education and wellbeing. Schools do not raise children, parents do and 
schools cannot and should not restrict access to a student's records or restrict information based on 
ideological misinformation.  
 
James Richardson 
176 Winter ave Warwick, RI 


